JENNIFER M. GRANHOLM DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION KIRK E. STEUDLE

GOVERNOR LANSING DIRECTOR

September 17, 2010

Lee Haessig

Cretex Specialty Products

N16 W23390 Stoneridge Drive — A
Waukesha, Wisconsin 53188

Dear Mr. Haessig:

This letter is to inform your company that the Cretex PRO-RING manhole adjustment
system meets the requirements set forth in the Michigan Department of Transportation’s
Qualification Procedure for Recycled Rubber Adjusting Rings. This product will be
placed on the Qualified Products List, section 909.01, and is now approved for
department use.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 517-322-5655.
Sincerely,

Chostol 1. dchine

Transportation Engineer
Structural Section
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